Wendy Strangeway

F n:

Front Desk on behalf of General

Sent:

07 September 2012 14:42

To: Cc: Jill Bastow Planning

Subject:

FW: Garage 5 Darncombe Bungalows

From: Rosie Pither

Sent: 07 September 2012 14:39

To: General

Subject: FW: Garage 5 Darncombe Bungalows

From:

To: planning@northyorksmoors-npa.gov.uk; planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk

Subject: Garage 5 Darncombe Bungalows Date: Fri, 7 Sep 2012 14:33:09 +0100 -7 SEP 2012

DEar Mrs Bastow

I

RE planning permission for a garage to our neighbouring property.

Before I start can I quote what it states on your web site "Planning helps to ensure that development maintains the special nature of the area and provides needs of people who LIVE and work here and for those who come to enjoy this beautiful landscape" Bearing this in mind why must we have our view from our window where we live blocked by an ugly building? We had no objections to next door having a garage but why can they be allowed to change it to the height that it is? Surely the whole idea of plans is for you to stick with them else what is the point? It was only brought to your notice that the building is too high by ourselves and it will get higher if allowed to continue. We feel very strongly about this and think the fairest thing is to keep to the original plans. We have to protect our only investment which is our home. Should we want to sell up and move to somewhere nearer town we will need all the income that our home can give us. In this recession houses are hard enough to sell without the added eyesaw that we have to look at. MY husband has just retired through ill health so it is on the cards that we will have to move in the next year or two and I want a decent place to live. We think that the garage should be built as stated in the original plans which we agreed to and not allowed to continue as our neighbour wants. We look forward to your comments. Regards MR and MRS PITHER

Scanned by MailDefender - managed email security from intY - www.maildefender.net